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6/29/2020

Dear Homewood Rotarians,

Thank you so very much for your generous donation of $500.00 for our Scholarship fund. This donation
is awarded to a rising eighth grade student to help in their completion of elementary school as well as

their transition to high school.
We value our partnership with the Rotary Club of Homewood and look forward to your continued

support of our mission.

Fondly

o FhlLs

Mary Rellie
President/CEQ
Glenwood Academy
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